Department letterhead
Section highlighted in yellow is for non-exempt/hourly employees only.  Delete this section if it does not apply.  
Month XX, 20XX
Employee Name

Job Title
Dear Name:

I am delighted to inform you that per SPP 403-08: Salary Administration, your present pay rate of $0,000 per hour or pay period ($00,000annualized) will be adjusted to $0,000 per hour or pay period ($00,000 annualized) representing a XX% increase, effective MM, DD, 20XX. This increase is in recognition of your valued contributions and efforts over the past year with the department name.  

As a non-exempt/hourly employee, please review SPP 404-04 regarding comp time/overtime and SPP 404-08 regarding use of electronic devices after hours. Please also note and be aware that any hours in excess of 40 in a workweek must be pre-approved by your supervisor.
Congratulations Employee Name and I look forward to your continued contributions.
Sincerely,

Supervisor Name

Supervisor Title
Enc: 
SPP 403-08: Salary Adjustments 

Cc:
Official Personnel File


Department File
I understand my employment will continue as university staff and that nothing stated in this letter, in policy, or said by any supervisor creates an employment contract or modifies my at-will employment status.

[Employee Name]





Date


